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WORLD BOOK DAY 

The children had a wonderful time celebrating World Book Day yesterday.  We saw some 

wonderful, creative outfits and thank you all for supporting the event.  

 
LAKE DISTRICT YEAR 2 TRIP 
Year 2 had the exciting opportunity to visit the Lake District last week  

as part of their Geography topic. They travelled by coach to The World of 

Beatrix Potter in Bowness. Then children travelled by boat across Lake 

Windermere to Brockholes Visitors Centre to undertake Mountain Skills 

activities.  

 

WORLD DOWN SYNDROME DAY  

World Down Syndrome Day will be held on Friday 21st March.  Children can  

Celebrate World Down Syndrome Day with a pair of colourful, bright and mismatched  

socks to help raise awareness about Down's Syndrome. The idea to wear socks was  

created because chromosomes are shaped “like socks” and people with Down  

Syndrome have an extra chromosome. 

 

RED NOSE DAY 

Red Nose Day will be held on Friday 21st March the same day as World Down 

Syndrome Day Children can come to school dressed in Red together with their 

mismatched socks for a donation of 50p.  

 

DOWNING STREET RESPONSE 
 

Year 4 were very excited this week to receive a letter from 10 

Downing Street!  

Before half term they had researched pollution in our oceans and 

wrote persuasive letters to the Prime Minister.   

As you can see, the children are rightly proud of their work and 

their official response! Maybe we have future politicians in our 

midst! 

 


